
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

BRAC University, Summer 2009 Orientation  

 

Star Campus Desk  
17.05.09 

     
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

THE Orientation session for the 27th intake of students at BRAC University was held on May 11  
at the BRACU Indoor Games Room. After the fresher students were addressed by the Vice  

Chancellor Professor Jamilur Reza Chowdhury and Pro VC Dr. Salehuddin Ahmed, a Video  

Presentation was shown showing the different features of the university. Afterwards, Professor  

Mumit Khan of the CSE Department spoke about Shared Responsibilities while Iris Pervin,  

Assistant Registrar and Sabrina Shahidullah spoke about the Registrar's Office and the Career  

Services Office respectively. Mahdin Mahboob, from Star Campus, The Daily Star spoke as an  

alumnus of the university on his experiences while being a student at BRACU.  


